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July 30, 1979

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Gffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Walter P. Haass, Chief
Quality Assurance Branch

Gentlemen:

DOCKETS 50-266 and 50-301
MANAGEMENT AND TECHNICAL RESOURCES

POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT

Your letter dated June 29, 1979 requested that we
provide certain information that describes the capability of
the management and technical staffs at Wisconsin Electric
Power Company to react to an accident of the Three Mile Island
type.

You have requested that we provide the information
by July 30, 1979. We are gathering the required information
from throughout our management, nuclear operations, engineering,
communications, and logistic support staffs. In order to
complete compilation of these data and to put this information
into the format you have specified, however, we will require
additional time to respond. We trust an extension of modest
duration will not seriously impact your review actirities.

We have also received Mr. Haass' letter of July 24
which specifies that 45 copies of this information be provided.
It is our intention to request proprietary treatment for the
information contained in our submittal since providing detailed
information regarding human resources at Wisconsin Electric
could be utilized to our disadvntage by personnel placement
services and others. We, therefore, intend to provide only one
copy of the requested information.
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